
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: 'Broome, Darryl'dbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 5/17/2017 10:08:01 AM
Subject: FW: Meeting Request

This was what I received from Senator Scott’s office. I strongly feel that It would not look good on the Lt. Governor if 
you decline the meeting now just because it is not with the Senator.
 

From: Kelly, Brie (Scott) [mailto:Brie_Kelly@scott.senate.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 5:46 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Cc: McKeown, Joe (Scott) 
Subject: RE: Meeting Request
 
Lily,
 
As of right now, Senator Scott’s schedule is booked pretty solid on the 15th, 16th and 17th. I’ve looped in our Executive 
Director, Joe McKeown, who happens to be in DC this week and would like to confirm a meeting with Lt. Gov. Bryant. 
In the meantime, I’m going to do everything I can to have Senator Scott drop by the meeting once it’s scheduled.
 
If Lt. Gov. agrees, I’ll let you and Joe confirm the meeting directly. If it helps, the best option for the Senator’s 
schedule is around 10:45AM on the 17th.
 
Thanks, again.
 
Brie
 

From: Kelly, Brie (Scott) 
 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 8:58 AM
 
To: 'Lily Cogdill' <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Meeting Request
 
Lily,
 
I don’t want you to think I forgot about you! I’ll have an answer for you this morning. I’m trying to move some things 
around on the Senator’s schedule to make this meeting work.
 
Brie
 

From: Kelly, Brie (Scott) 
 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 4:02 PM
 
To: 'Lily Cogdill' <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Meeting Request
 
Lily,
 
Thank you for reaching out! I am currently reviewing the Senator’s schedule and will be back in touch shortly.
 
Regards,
 
Brie Kelly | Deputy Scheduler 
Office of Senator Tim Scott
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From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 3:53 PM
 
To: Kelly, Brie (Scott) <Brie_Kelly@scott.senate.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Meeting Request
 
Hi Brie,
 
My apologies for not including the dates! He will be there May 15th, 16th and 17th and will be joined by Danny Varat, 
Chief of Staff and Darryl Broome, Director for the Office on Aging.
 
Thank you ,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 
 
 

From: Kelly, Brie (Scott) [mailto:Brie_Kelly@scott.senate.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 3:50 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Meeting Request
 
Hi Lily,
 
What dates does Lieutenant Governor Bryant plan to be here in DC?
 
Thanks!
 
Brie
 

From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 3:46 PM
 
To: Kelly, Brie (Scott) <Brie_Kelly@scott.senate.gov>
 
Subject: Meeting Request
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Hi Brie,
 
I am contacting you on behalf of Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant for the purpose of requesting a meeting with the 
Honorable Senator Tim Scott. He will be in D.C. that week and would greatly appreciate an opportunity to say hello to 
Senator Scott. Please let me know of a date and time that would best suit the Senator’s schedule.
 
I look forward to hearing from you,
 
Sincerely,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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